Houston Division
Production Operations, United States



P.O. Box 2409 Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 Telephone 505/393-7106

April 14, 1992

State of New Mexico Energy & Minerals Department Oil Conservation Division Mr. Jerry Sexton PO Box 1980 Hobbs, NM 88240

Dear Jerry:

In response to your question concerning liquids drop out in the reservoir on the Jordan "B" No. 1, our plans call for the sampling of separator fluids on Wednesday, April 15, 1992 for recombination.

I will let you know the results of the test when they become available in approximately three weeks. I have attached some additional test data for your review.

Sincerely,

Steven P. Guidry

Northwest Operations

Production Superintendent

SPG/9288/kb

Attachments

xc: R.A. Biernbaum